
 

 

Higher Talent is offering HR support for companies in our community who are impacted 
by COVID-19.   
 
Fellow Noia members are invited to call or email if they have a specific HR question they 
would like to ask. The initial call/email is complimentary.  
 
We have also introduced a free advice series titled "You Asked. We Answered."  
 
Noia members are invited to complete our 1 minute survey. The aim is to identify topics 
important to business owners and to give leaders a space to submit questions to our HR 
professionals. Participation is confidential.  
 
Our advice blog can be found at http://highertalent.ca/higher-talent-blog/.    
 
To contact us directly, contact Neil Coombs by phone at 709-746-5020 or by email at 
neilcoombs@highertalent.ca.   
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/HRconcerns
http://highertalent.ca/higher-talent-blog/
mailto:neilcoombs@highertalent.ca

